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SIUE,BULlfTIN
To the Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edv/ardsville

Vol. 24, No. 22 
August 25, 1993

MEMO TO: The University Community 

FROM: Earl Lazerson

It is with great regret that I announce the resignation, effective 
October 1, 1993, of Benjamin Quillian, Vice President for Administration.
Dr. Quillian has accepted a position as Vice President for Administration at 
California State University at Fresno. I know that I speak for the Univer­
sity community in wishing him every success in his new assignment.

With regard to those units that currently report to Dr. Quillian:

1. On a continuing basis, and effective September 1, 1993, the Office of 
Institutional Research will report to Provost David Werner. In addi­
tion, effective October 1, 1993, the Personnel Office, the Office of 
Information Technology, and the Environmental Safety and Security Office 
will report to Provost Werner, pending the selection of a Vice President 
for Administration.

2. On a continuing basis, and effective October 1, 1993, the Office of 
Human Relations will report to the President. In addition, the 
Finance Office and Physical Plant will report to the President, pending 
the selection of a Vice President for Administration.

Information with regard to the search for a Vice President for Adminis­
tration will be provided as plans for the search unfold.
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